
 
Ref. SYNEX 63/04 

 

March 31, 2020  

 

 

Subject:  Notification of Cancellation on Songkran Holidays Year 2020 

To:         President,  

              The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

According to the Cabinet’s resolution on March 17, 2020 to postpone the public holidays     

on April 13 - 15, 2020 to reduce the chance of spreading the Corona Virus 2019 (COVID-19) and     

to stop the epidemic in the Country. 

 

Synnex (Thailand) Public Company Limited (the “Company”) has considered and deemed 

appropriate to revise the company’ holidays for the year 2020 by cancelling the holidays on         

April 13 - 15, 2020 (Songkran Day). The substitution holidays will be announced later. 

 

 

Please be informed accordingly.  

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

    

     (Sutida Mongkolsuthree)  

                                                                            Chief Executive Officer 


